
 

 

28 October 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

STUDY SUPPORT – TWILIGHT CLASS PROGRAMME 

 

As a school we are committed to ensuring we support our students to achieve success in their 

qualifications - not only through every day learning and teaching but also through our annual supported 

study programme.  We have put together a programme of twilight classes in a number of National 5, 

Higher and Advanced Higher subjects. 

 

These twilight classes will be run by our own teaching staff and will revise and reinforce the course 

work covered in class and will give additional practice to exam type questions.  Most will be face to 

face – some are highlighted as opportunities on Teams. Pupil focus groups suggested they would like 

to know the topics in advance for each session and also to have some opportunities for general 

supported study sessions.  Our programme for this session outlines we have included both. 

 

There will be no cost to the students for these classes. When a student signs up for a class they will 

be expected to attend each session. However, where there is a “clash” of subjects, students may 

alternate between subjects; or prioritise the subject where they require the most support. A register 

will be taken at every class. Please note, however, that classes may not run unless sufficient pupils sign 

up to a class. 

 

The classes will commence the week beginning Monday I November and will run until Thursday 

2 December.  Prelims will run from Friday 14 January – Friday 28 January; more information to 

follow.  The supported study programme will then resume from Monday 31 January and will run 

until Thursday 31 March. 

 

For your son/daughter to take advantage of this additional help they need to complete a short 

registration form which has been sent to their Glow email. The links to the form is also below: 

 

Supported Study Registration Form 
 

Forms should be completed by Monday 1 November. It will be possible for pupils to attend classes 

without completing the form if there is sufficient space. 

 

Please find attached an overview of the programme of classes being offered at National 5 and 

Higher/Advanced Higher each week as well as a more detailed weekly schedule allowing your child to 

plan ahead. 

 

In addition; as previously advertised, a reminder the national e-learning offer also has a supported 

study virtual offering:  Esgoil Virtual Supported Study Offer 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Clare McTiernan 

DHT Curriculum 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKVfHGR8INoVAjATtdFLOIM9UNENQVVJWNjQ0TTVPMDQzRUhJTERROTBZNy4u
https://e-sgoil.com/study-support/

